D N P Dai Nippon Printing Co., Ltd.
1-1, Ichigaya-Kagacho 1-chome,
Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 162-8001, Japan
Telephone : +81-3-3266-2111

July 6, 2017

T our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact
Is the annual

Preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress(COP)that comprises of
a CEO statement of

Continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions
with regard to the

Principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or
expected outcomes. l

We are late in a creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to match the
day of issue with ANNUAL REPORT

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that
describes our company's
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our

new COP report will be
posted on the UN Global Compact website by September 30, 2017 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

////Z/VM/ [\T C\M

Mr Jun Satou

Manager, CSR Section, CSR & Environment Department



